

July 18, 2024

RECEIVED

Mr. Ivan Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

As a matter of general interest and as a follow up to our May 23 correspondence, the Postal Service will administer the Postal Pulse survey August 6 – September 13, 2024. Announcement of this administration will be provided across multiple channels to maximize reach to the organization.

Please contact Paulita Wimbush at extension 4042 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Bruce Nicholson

Director

Labor Relations Policies and Programs